
LOST PROPERTY AT WESTBURY PARK 

                                    

The lost property bins are located in the Y3 
cloakroom (near the toilets and uniform shop) 

There are three black bins labelled Named Uniform, 

Unnamed Uniform and Non School Uniform. 

Each week Lost Property monitors will return all 

named lost property to the rightful owners!  Towards 

the end of each term all unnamed lost property will 

be put out on show in the playgrounds (or school 

hall if wet) for reclaiming.  At the end of terms 2, 4 

and 6 all unnamed items will be taken to charity 

shops or clothes banks. 

Please name everything!  If your child is likely to 

take it off or put it down please name it!  Please 

encourage your children to look after their 
belongings.  

As a school we took eleven sacks of clothes to 

charity shops and clothes banks last year! 

 

Thank you. 



 

  


